FRAUD!ORG

a project of the National Consumers League

NCL is inviting you to our September
Fraud.org Forum meeting

September 20

from 12:00pm to 1:30pm
(light lunch provided)

Amazon
601 New Jersey Ave, NW
Washington, DC 20001

AARP Director of Fraud Prevention Kathy Stokes will join NCL
experts for a conversation about how advocates, media, and

policymakers can create victim-centered dialogues about fraud.

Please RSVP here
by September 14
/M



https://www.ted.com/talks/kathy_stokes_let_s_talk_about_how_we_talk_about_fraud?utm_campaign=tedspread&utm_medium=referral&utm_source=tedcomshare
https://calndr.link/e/DEQ2zvgkKo?s=outlook
https://goo.gl/maps/mff7BabyV3XuJYSU7
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdddWCCNg2TEsQwbBwZt4ETMBrj9x3DcjCtLU1J3HcdnaF1HA/viewform
https://nclnet.org
https://fraud.org



